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Date: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 8:46:39 AM

Dear Co-Chair Roblan,

Oregon small businesses cannot afford more taxes!  The majority of small businesses in Oregon live by a razor thin
margin and are already burdened by numerous other taxes imposed by the State and local districts.  This session will
be a breaker for many businesses if the legislature continues to heavily tax everything we do from the carbon tax,
kicker cut, and now a gross receipts tax.  Please oppose new taxes!!

Sincerely,

Kevin Westfall
94482 Sinatra Ln
Broadbent, OR 97414
kevinwestfall@netscape.net
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